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WELCOME BACK!!  

We hope everyone had an enjoyable Spring Break away from the 

routine of school.  We are thankful everyone made it back safely 

from their travels and look forward to the last 6 weeks of school. 

 

HOT LUNCH 
Hot lunch this Wednesday will be pizza.  

 Snack sale will be provided by the 7A class. 

 

CHAPEL 
You are welcome to join us for chapel this Friday at 12:45 pm. The 

4th grade will host with Seminarian Feenstra speaking. 

 

PARENTS IN PRAYER 
Parents in prayer will be holding a meeting this Friday morning right 

after drop off in the music room. Please join us!  

PIZZA FRIDAY  

Our April AND May Pizza Friday slips will be sent home today! 

These are the last slips for the year!!! Our April dates will be THIS 

Friday, April 18, and next week, April 25. The only Pizza Friday in 

May will be May 9. Please fill out all slips and return with payment 

for BOTH months by this Wednesday, 3 pm! The treat this week will 

be cookies, next week will be rice crispy treats, and in May will be 

cookies again. Thank you again for supporting this Mothers 

Club Fundraiser! Let’s end out the year right - with no late slips! ;)  

KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM 
Adams Christian School’s Kindergarten Program will be held 

Wednesday, April 30 at 7:00 pm at Grandville PRC.  The program 

will be livestreamed through the church’s website: grandvilleprc.org.   

 

Sports 

 

GIRLS SOCCER 
~practice Tuesday until 5. 

~game Wednesday at Adams at 4. 

~game Thursday at Calvin at 4.  Drivers: Janet Doezema, Kaylynn 

Dykstra, Karen Elzinga, Julie Flikkema, Tina Hall 

~game next Monday, 4/21 at Jenison at 4.  Drivers: Tammy Hanko, 

Stacy Hekstra, Amanda Kooienga, Amy Kuiper, Erinn Kuiper 

 

GIRLS SOFTBALL 
~practice today until 5. 

~practice Wednesday until 5. 

~game Thursday at Legacy at 4.  Drivers: Erica Brummel, Heather 

Deemter, Rachel Feenstra, Amanda Kamps 

 

BOYS BASEBALL 
~game Thursday at Heritage at 4. Drivers: Crystal Engelsma, Tara 

Flikkema, Carmen Mingerink 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising 

 

TRIP 
We will be in the TRIP office Monday April 21 from 8:10-8:45.  The 

box is fully stocked!! 

If you have any questions contact Ciri MIngerink (616) 516-9307 or 

Jeanine Bomers (616) 594-6045. 

 

WALK-A-THON FUNDRAISER 

Two more days to get your pledges or donations from family or 

friends!  Please return your pledge sheet no later than this week 

Wednesday, April 16 (No money needed at this time) The money will 

be collected after the event.  

The WALK-A-THON will take place next Friday, April 25 from 

1:30-3:00. Parents, family and friends are all invited to attend and we 

hope to see you there! 

We are also in need of 15 more volunteers to help with this event. If 

you can help out, please call or text Hannah: 616-438-4674 

Thank you for your help in this fundraiser! 

 

Requested Announcements 

 

UNITY PRC YP RUSS’ FUNDRAISER-THIS WEEK!!! 
Don't forget to go to Russ's this week April 14-19 and have breakfast, 

lunch or dinner all week long! YOU MUST TAKE THE 

VOUCHER PRINTED OUT for Unity to get credit! Thanks for 

supporting our Young People! 

 

RCS AUCTION 
Redeemer Christian School is hosting their 3rd Annual Online 

Auction on Miedema Charity Auctions. Bidding will be live 8am to 

9pm on Thursday, April 24 and you can place your pre-bids now. We 

have some fun and exciting items available so mark your calendars! 

Please follow our Redeemer Christian School Online Auction 

Facebook event for the most recent updates to our auction! Thanks 

for your support! 

 

HOSANNA CHOIR CONCERT 
Plan now to attend an evening of praise with the Hosanna Choir at 

Mayflower Congregational Church on April 25,2025, at 7:30PM. We 

are asking that you  pre-purchase tickets at mrcnossen2@gmail.com 

or call/text Mike at (616)218-1840. Tickets are $12/individual or 

$40/family. Tickets ordered will be available for pickup in the office 

at Covenant Christian High School or at Heritage Christian School. 

All ticket sales will go to benefit Protestant  Reformed Special 

Education. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Hope PRC School will be hosting an open house on Saturday, April 

26 from 3-5 to honor Mr. Ronald Koole for his many years of service 

within our Christian schools. All are welcome to come and join in 

this event, or send cards! 
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FAITH PRC YP’S FUNDRAISER 
Save the date – Saturday, April 26 from 7:30-9:30am - Breakfast, 

Car Wash & Pop Can Drive – an unlikely trio that works, but just for 

one day!!! Come enjoy the most important meal of the day while 

your car takes a bath as the Faith PRC young people put their service 

skills to the test. Menu will include fresh cooked eggs, meat, French 

toast, pancakes, orange juice, coffee, and, of course, great fellowship. 

This event helps raise funds for the 2025 Young People's Convention, 

and to further support their efforts, we’re also hosting a pop-can 

drive. Bring in those extra cans cluttering your space, and we’ll take 

care of them for you! We can’t wait to see you there!!!! 
 

CCHS BOYS BASKETBALL CAMP 
CCHS Boys Basketball Camp: June 9-12 (Grades 3-8) : This camp is 

open to boys going into 3rd-8th grades (Fall 2025). Due to the PRCA 

100th Anniversary and the ongoing construction at Covenant, we are 

moving the camp to Heritage Christian. To sign up, please go 

to: covenantchristianathletics.bigteams.com/main/campsclinics and 

click on the 2025 boys basketball camp link. The deadline to sign up 

is May 15. There is limited space, so please sign up right away.    

SW YP SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT 
Sign up your team now to play in our annual softball tournament on 

May 24 at Whistle Stop Park in Byron Center.  We are looking for 

co-ed youth (ages 14 – 18) and men’s teams to participate.  Cost is 

$125 for co-ed and $300 for men’s teams.  The deadline to sign up is 

April 21, 2025.  Email southwestsoftball@gmail.com to sign up or 

contact Kathleen Kuiper at 616-446-4737 with any questions.  We 

are looking for sponsors for the tournament.  If you would like to 

sponsor, please email mantozak@hotmail.com. 

 

GIRLS YOUTH BASKETBALL CAMP 

Registration is now open!  Basketball camp for girls entering grades 

3-8 & 9-12 will be Monday - Thursday, June 9-12, 2025.  Dates, time 

& cost are listed at the top of the registration link.  New this year, 

please register those entering 9th grade as well (grades 10-12 do not 

need to register).  We can't wait to see you there!   

Please use this link to 

register:  https://forms.gle/npw58qMiVsWRoQmD6. 

 

K-12TH BOYS/GIRLS CHARGER SOCCER CAMP 

July 14-17, 2025!. Register for the camp - Soccer Camp Form 

Payment and Registration due May 31. If you have any questions or 

concerns please contact Marissa Holstege at marissajo29@gmail.com 

/ 616-264-1128 or Shon Griess at sgriess@charter.net / 616-437-

7871. 
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